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CITY OF AMERICAN CANYON   

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF INFORMATION 
 

Information Related to Development Impact Fees (AB1600) 
Issue Date:  September 27, 2022 

 
Notice is hereby given that as of the date noted above, the City of American Canyon has made 
available to the public a draft Development Impact Fee Report for the Fiscal Year Ended June 
30, 2022 in compliance with the reporting requirements of California Government Code Section 
66006, including Section 66006(b)(2). 
 
The final report will be considered by the City Council at a regularly-scheduled City Council 
meeting on November 1, 2022, beginning at 6:30 p.m. or soon thereafter in the American Canyon 
City Council Chambers, 4381 Broadway, Suite 201, American Canyon, CA  94503. 
 
The proposed Report on Development Impact Fees may be examined for no charge at the City 
of American Canyon City Clerk’s Office during normal business hours between 8:30 a.m. and 
5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, with the exception of holidays. 
 
Interested citizens are invited to attend and participate in the meeting and present written and/or 
oral testimony concerning the Development Impact Fee Report.  If you are unable to attend the 
meeting, you may send written comments to the City Clerk prior to the meeting at the address 
listed above or via email to tgeilfuss@cityofamericancanyon.org. Any questions concerning the 
report may be directed to the Interim Finance Director at 707-647-4365. Legal challenges to 
these proceedings may be limited to only the issues you or someone else raised at the public 
hearing or submitted in writing to the City prior to the hearing. 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Jemelyn Cruz 
Interim Finance Director 


